
 

Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

15. TERMS OF REFERENCE FOR THE REVIEW OF THE WATER SUPPLY AND SEWERAGE 
SIGNIFICANT ACTIVITIES 

 
 The Committee considered a report from Chris Kerr, Business Process Manager presenting the 

proposed terms of reference for the review of the significant activities Water Supply and Sewerage. 
 
 The report detailed the background to the previous programme of reviews approved by the former 

Budget Scrutiny and Audit Special Committee and the general scope for such reviews together with 
the specific objectives for this review. 

 
 The Committee decided that the terms of reference for the review of the Water Supply and Sewerage 

Significant Activities be adopted. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


